
 

Head Teacher: Mrs Suzanne Powell 

Registered Charity Number:  1087531  

Chenies School 

Chenies 

Hertfordshire 

WD3 6ER 

01923 282546 

office@chenies.bucks.sch.uk 

www.chenies.bucks.sch.uk 

Dear Parents/Carers of Griffin Class 

 

Re: End of KS2 Assessment Information evening—March 27th at 6pm 

 

Dear Parents and Carers of Year 6,  

 

We are approaching the end of KS2 for the current year 6 cohort.  The children will be having their end of 

Key Stage assessments (commonly known as SATs) in the week commencing Monday 13th May 2019.    

 

I would like to invite you to an information evening on Wednesday 27th March at 6pm, in Griffin Class.  

At this session I will share with you how the assessments will be presented and will give you examples of 

question types that the children may face.  This will also be an opportunity to share with you how the out-

comes are presented when you receive your child’s report in July.  

 

Please return the slip below by Friday 22nd March 2019 so we have an indication of attendance. With 

many thanks, 

Yours sincerely 

Julia Tillyer,  

(Joint Class Teacher and SLT member) 

——————————————————————————————————————————————- 

End of KS2 Assessment Information evening—March 27th at 6pm 

 

Name of Child in Year 6: ———————————————————————————————- 

 

I will / will not be able to attend the Information evening on Wednesday 27th March at 6pm.  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

14th March 2019 

 


